

Hayling Island Community First Responders 
Presentation to Office of Langstone  Harbour master


In recognition of the positive assistance provided by all in the Office of the Langstone Harbour Master, throughout the development of Hayling 999 Awareness day 2017 and for taking an active part in the marine fire and rescue scenario, a token of appreciation was presented by the community first responders. 

SEE ATTACHED PHOTOS IMAGE
[ Photos by Dave Clark ]

In the absence of the harbour master Captain N. A. Jardine MNI, an engraved plaque was received by Deputy harbour master James Clark from Hayling CFR co-ordinator Peter Halkyard

Calls to date in 2017 :- Over 730 priority calls including Red 1 and 2, falls and welfare checks.
This has resulted in a timely response to patients that may otherwise have had a longer wait for assistance, and ensuring ambulances were kept available for any Life threatening Emergencies.

Contact:
Co-ordinator for Hayling Community First Responders  Peter Halkyayd   peterveronica178@gmail.com
Date:   21st September 2017

Press release  - immediate


1

image1.jpeg




